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You have finally made it through another school year. Who
would have thought we would be going out of this school
year like this? Thankfully, we have finally made it to the
finish line. 1 am so proud of all the UB Seniors who are
graduating from high school this year.

Seniors, you have reached a milestone and you should be
proud of yourselves. Although you may not be finishing the
way you thought, | want you to know that we see you and
are proud of you. Congratulations on all your hard work! |
would also like to give you some advice on what the next
step should be after high school; enroll in college for the fall
semester. Go to college even if that means you can only
attend part-time. If you do not enroll and attend right away,
you will have a hard time enrolling later. | learned this from
personal experience. Life is always going to be hard and get

in the way, but if you put college as a priority it will be worth it. College is
hard and demands a lot, but before you know it, you will be graduating from
college just as you are graduating from high school now.

For those of you who are going to be participating in the UB summer program,
although we will be experiencing a different summer program this year, |
know that you can have a great experience. Please take advantage of all the
different classes and workshops we have planned. We can still have a great
experience; we just need to have a positive attitude.

-Rebecca Ayala, UB Coordinator-
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We are on the web!
Visit us at:
www.uvu.edu/trio/ub
———
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